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On December 16, 2015 DCAS released a request for information (RFI) to the private sector to solicit participation, 

ideas, and strategies to help achieve the fleet emissions goals spelled out in Mayor de Blasio’s NYC Clean Fleet ini-

tiative.   

NYC already employs a wide range of approaches in its fleet sustainability efforts including plug-in electric vehi-

cles, compressed natural gas, biodiesel, hybrid gas and hybrid diesel vehicles, and solar-electric units.  The City is 

also investing in improved fuel management, retrofitting trucks with diesel particulate filters, and looking to down-

size units where possible.  

Mayor de Blasio’s NYC Clean Fleet program challenges NYC to go much further including operating at least 2,000 

full use electric vehicles and reducing 50% of greenhouse gas emissions by 2025.   

This RFI solicits short and long term strategies and approaches for best achieving these sustainable goals.  The City 

is interested in many possible alternatives including expanded use of biodiesel, renewable diesel, strategies on ex-

panding EV charging infrastructure, solar carports, start-stop and anti-idling technology for trucks and emergency 

service vehicles, hydrogen, and others. NYC procures its fleet units and fuel from the private sector and we are 

looking forward to the active engagement of current and potentially new suppliers.   

An RFI informational session will be held by DCAS on 1/8/15 at 11am.  The RFI responses are due on 2/16/15 at 

5pm.   

HOLD THE DATE: 2016 NYC FLEET SHOW   

The 28th Annual Equipment 

and Vehicle Show will be on 

Thursday May 12, 2016.   

The Unisphere at  

Flushing Meadows Corona Park. 

9am to 2pm. 

Free to all.  

For more information, please reach 

out to nycfleet@dcas.nyc.gov or di-

rectly to Daniel Shinn-Krantz at 

dkrantz@dcas.nyc.gov. 


